
BOWLS SURREY FORUMS

We are holding 3 open members forums that are open to ALL members of ALL affilated 

clubs in Surrey.  Please ensure that at least 1 member from your club attends one of the 

meetings as there will be a lot of news given out.  This is YOUR opportunity to meet the 

BS Board and ask them what they are doing for YOU and for your CLUB.  

April 2nd 11am at Southey BC - April 3rd 7pm at Wey Valley IBC 

4th April 7pm at Doynings IBC.  

New Website - If your 

club does not show up 

on the map when you 

search for it, this is 

because it has not been 

registered with Google 

Maps.  If you want your 

club to appear on the 

map, you must register 

directly with Google 

Maps.  BS cannot do 

this for clubs.

BS is aiming to 

publish the County 

Competition draws 

during the last week 

in March. 

The NEW Lawbook - Crystal Mark Fourth Edition - will be  

printed soon and every player and every club should have a 

copy.  You can legally download and print the Laws from 

www.worldbowls.com/laws-umpiring/laws-of-the-sport/ 

LAWS NEWS

For a very good explanation of the new laws and how to 

understand the changes look up Allan Thornhill ITO at 

http://allanthornhill.blogspot.com/

The first SCBA selection meeting for all of the Mens "MAY MATCHES" is on 27th March, 

please go online and put your name down if you are available. 

The first SCWBA selection meeting is on 28th March and is for the first half of the season.  

Please go online and put your name down if you want to play in the County games.

The SCWBA Presidents 

Tour is to Benalmadena, 

Spain from 3rd-10th Oct. 

If you want more 

information please look 

on the BS Website.

Race Night at Purley Bury BC on 

Saturday 18 March 2023 in aid of the 

SCWBA President Sheron’s Charity 

Action for M.E.  Please contact 

Sheron Mitchell on 

sheronwmitchell@gmail.com or 

07729 022091
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NEW WEBSITE IS LIVE.  There are 2 ways to login in to the 

members pages.  1) Via the SCBAMatch system or 2) Via the 

website directly.

1) Go to the SCBA Match site, login as normal, on the top right 

there will be a 'website' button - just click and you will be 'logged 

into' the members pages automatically.

2) Go to www.BowlsSurrey.co.uk - On the top left you will see 

Members.  Click on this and use the login details that you have for 

the SCBA Match system.  

If you need assistance logging in please contact either John or 

Charlotte. secretary@surreycountybowls.co.uk or 

bowlssurrey@gmail.com

Hello Everyone. Well that month went quickly didn’t it.  By the time you receive this you 

should all have completed your affiliations and County competition entries.  If not then you 

have until midnight on 28th Feb to get them done.  Not long until we are back on the greens. 

Charlotte

There is still time to 

register your Clubs 

interest in using the 

SCBAMatch system for 

all your club fixtures.  

Contact John Tucker


